
We’re Coming Back!
That’s right!!  The governor has announced that we can start seeing patients again, provided that 
we figure out how to do so in a manner that maximizes safety for everyone.  So we will be opening 
up with our modified schedule on Monday, May 4, 2020. 

As I mentioned in my last letter, we have been researching and thinking and talking over the last few 
weeks to figure out how we can modify our already aggressive protocols for cleanliness and safety.   

I would like to share some of them with you.  Because I think it is easier to watch and listen than read 
boring things, I made a few videos for everyone to hear some of the things we’re doing to help 
ensure that you will be coming back to a clean environment that is maximized for COVID-19 safety. 

Here is the link to the videos.  If you have any questions after watching them please call our office, 
we will be more than happy to try and answer them.  If no one is in the office, my cell phone number 
is on the message.  I would recommend texting vs. calling — being a home-school teacher takes a lot 
of time!  I admire all you brave souls who do this all the time! 

https://www.youtube.com/playlist?list=PL6ff0ILDkuX8d-
utaXUZ5SvMV6Z7qBq5C

Again — if you have any questions please let us know!   
We love you and hope everyone is staying safe and healthy!!
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